ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

1409 Coliseum Boulevard
Montgomery, Alabama 36110

Telephone: 334/242-6311 = Fax No.: 334/262-804 1

Robert Bentley John R. Cooper
Governor Transportation Director
December 4, 2014
MEMORANDUM 2015-02
TO: ALL DIVISION COUNTY TRANSPORATION ENGINEERS

AND COUNTY ENGINEERS

FROM: D. E. Phillips, Jr., P.E.

State County Transportation Engineer

RE: CRMI REFRESHER TRAINING 2015
GRADING COUNTY ROADS

Please Note: Significant changes/updates to the CRMI Program will be covered in this year’s
training classes. All ALDOT personnel involved in grading county roads are required to attend
this training. Also, counties are required to send at least one representative to attend this
training. The subject training has been scheduled as follows:

» January 8, 2015 — ALDOT Southeast Region Auditorium — Tf'oy Area

» January 15, 2015 — ALDOT Southwest Region Auditorium — Mobile Area

» January 22, 2015 — ALDOT 3 Division Auditorium - Birmingham

» January 29, 2015 -ALDOT Northern Region Auditorium — Guntersville Area

Classes will begin at 9:00 AM and are expected to end at 4:00 PM. Please bring the “Guidelines
for Grading County Roads” booklet to the class.
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